IMPORTANT NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS

DISCONTINUE ACCEPTANCE OF CHEQUE DEPOSITS

The Companies and Intellectual Property Commission (CIPC) would like to inform customers that CIPC
no longer accepts cheque deposits as a form payment with immediate effect. This is due to the high
volume of dishonoured cheques received in the CIPC bank account.

Should customers fail to comply with the above mentioned request, the customer’s account will be de-

activated.

Please note the preferred CIPC payment methods are Electronic Fund Transfers (EFT) and cash

deposits at any ABSA branch.

Always verify your CIPC account balance first before contacting CIPC by visiting the CIPC website at

www.cipc.co.za, and follow the steps below:

e Login using your Customer Code and Password;

e Click on additional services;

e Click on the second link i.e. customers transactions;
e Select the relevant icon to download statement.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Since-/rgly'/?,

Astrid Ludin

Commissioner: CIPC
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